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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT – REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY 
SUSPENSION 

 

Request for voluntary suspension request by Aurora Funds Management 
Limited as the responsible entity of HHY Fund (ARSN 112 579 129) (ASX: HHY) 
 
 
Dear Todd 
 
 
Pursuant to Listing Rule 17.2, Aurora Funds Management Limited (Aurora) as the responsible 
entity of HHY Fund (ARSN 112 579 129)  (ASX: HHY) (HHY), requests that a voluntary 
suspension be extended by the Australian Securities Exchange with respect to its securities 
pending completion of the proposed capital raising referred to in the trading halt lodged on 
Tuesday 25 February 2020. 
 
The voluntary suspension is requested until the earlier of the provision of an announcement to 
ASX on completion of the capital raising or prior to the commencement of trading on Tuesday, 
3 March 2020. 
 
Aurora is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries concerning the above. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mark Briglia 
Company Secretary | Aurora Funds Management Limited  
 


